
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Barton Hospice’s Light Up a Life Ceremony is Dec. 13
from  6-7:30pm  at  Edgewood  Tahoe’s  north  room.  This  is  an
opportunity  to  celebrate  the  memory  of  loved  ones.  This
nondenominational event is intended for anyone feeling the
loss of a loved one, not just those served by hospice. For
further information or to share an honoree, call 530.543.5581
or email Tina Bruess at tbruess@bartonhealth.org.

·      South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue will be hosting a blood
drive on Nov. 27 from 9am-1pm at station No. 3 located at 2101
Lake  Tahoe  Blvd.  To  schedule  an  appointment,  contact  Kim
George at 530.307.9596.

·      Douglas County sheriff’s Capt. Dan Coverley is running
for sheriff.

·      The Tahoe Choir and Lake Tahoe Community College Chorus
holiday concert will be in the LTCC Duke Theatre Dec. 1 at
7:30pm and at St. Theresa Catholic Church on Dec. 3 at 3pm.
Tickets are $12 for adults, $10 for students and seniors, free
for children under 5.

·      Find handmade unique holiday gifts at the Tahoe Art
League holiday boutique from Nov. 25-Jan. 1 at 3062 Lake Tahoe
Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.
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